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No school next week in USD 430
(KNZA)--There will be no school next week in South Brown County USD 430.

Superintendent Jason Cline, in a statement posted Wednesday on the district's
Facebook page Wednesday, said that after much consideration it was determined
it would be beneficial for USD 430 to close the district next week.

Cline said that will allow a longer Thanksgiving break, and give everyone a
change to rest and rejuvenate.

School will open back up on November 30.

Cline said the decision was based upon the tremendous work the school
community has shown over the last 59 days.

He said there will be no need to make up the days since the district is currently
above the 1,116 hours required.
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